
 
 

June 29, 2016 
Announcement 1177 

 

Institutional Medicare Crossover Claims that Overpaid will 

be Reprocessed 

Institutional Medicare crossover claims submitted electronically by any provider type with revenue code 0023 may 

have paid over the Medicaid allowed amount.  The Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) was 

allowing payment on revenue code 0023 when it was non-covered by Medicaid.   

Affected claims with dates of service on or after January 1, 2014, through June 19, 2015, that overpaid will be 

reprocessed.  The results of the reprocessed claims will appear on a future remittance advice. 


